Following a thorough investigation by Public Safety, the report of an armed robbery occurring at Buccaneer Ridge on February 8, 2015 has been unfounded.
The robbery did not occur. Information about the robbery was shared via a Safety Notice to the campus community on February 10, 2015. No charges will be filed.
Although this report has been unfounded, members of the campus community are encouraged  to be observant of their surroundings and to immediately report any suspicious activities to Public Safety.
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